
 Goshen Farm Preservation Society 
 Board Meeting, November 18, 2020  

(The March 18, 2020 and April 15, 2020 Board Meetings were canceled due to the COVID-19 
Virus Pandemic.  The May 20th, June 17th, July 15th, August 19th, September 16th,  and October 

21st  Meetings were held virtually and recorded by the Secretary). The November 18, 2020 
Board Meeting was cancelled due to technical difficulties. 

 

 

Called by: GFPS Board Type of Meeting: Board of Directors 

Facilitator: Louis Biondi Recorder: Sharon Biondi 

Date: November 18, 2020 Time: 7:30 7:32 PM 

Location: GoToMeeting Teleconference .  
BOD 
Attending: 

Louis Biondi, Michael Buchet, Linda Beck, Roy Benner, Becky Benner, Sharon 
Biondi, Terry Brandon, Erik Wallace, Barbara Morgan, Bob Nestruck, Christy 
Folderauer and Rose Mary Stocker 

Members 
Attending: 

Larry Jennings, George Anzalone, and Margaret Anzalone 
  

 

 
1) Call to Order and welcome of Board Members. President Louis Biondi attempted to call the 

November 18, 2020 Board Meeting to order at 7:32 PM.  There were technical difficulties 
with Members being unable to unmute.  After various attempts to correct the problem, the 
Meeting was cancelled at 8:00 PM due to technical difficulties with GoToMeeting, 
Telecommunication Services.     


